



Providing clothing, blankets, diapers, bottles... and a little bit of love...to very special babies

September 2019

Dear Friends,

I am writing to you on behalf of our Wee Care babies. Wee Care is an ongoing outreach program of Right to Life-LIFESPAN Educational Fund. For over 25 years, we have provided warm blankets, tiny clothing, diapers and so much more to more than 600 families each year who are in desperate situations. Each year, we give out over 5400 sleepers, 5400 onesies, 3000 receiving blankets and many, many more items! Our precious babies come from the homeless, the abused, the poor and the very young.

We receive no public funding and exist solely because of some very special people who donate baby items, and the other, and maybe most important, reason for our continued existence is purely faith. It's amazing how God continues to perform His "loaves and fishes" miracle for Wee Care!

Speaking of miracles, we need one! Over the past several years, donations are down, and so many more moms (for the first time in their lives) are asking for help---which brings me to the purpose of this letter. I would like to ask you if you would consider adding our Wee Care name to your "Giving Tree" or any type of charitable collection drive your church does at Christmas to help others. Diaper collection (size 1)? Monetary/gift card collection? Our little ones can use anything from a pacifier to a sleeper (sizes 3, 3-6 and 6-9 months), and our moms are more grateful than you could ever imagine! If you have helped us in the past, please consider our babies again!

When a church helps us at Christmastime, they not only give the mother material things, but they also give her the gift of knowing that strangers care about her and her baby. What a perfect time to provide for God's tiniest miracles---to swaddle these poor, innocent babies in warm, little blankets and clothes!

As always, donations to  $Wee\ Care$  are tax-deductible! If there is anything that you can do or questions that you might have, please call: 734-524-0165.

Sincerely,

Karen Patrosso

Karen Patrosso, Director, Wee Care

